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I strongly urge all my representatives to approve this measure. Our military retirement 

pay is constantly being eroded by inflation. It seems the cost-of-living adjustments 

never quite keep up. Those of us who’ve dedicated the better part of our lives to 

service would deeply appreciate the ability to keep what pension we’ve been allotted.  

Oregon has a rich history of taking care of our retirees; less so now, as in the past.  

Please, let’s do good here.  


